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Investing in Joys and Inspirations for the Year Ahead 

After years of much-needed growth and expansion, we are as
committed as ever to continue to strengthen the avenue for
survivors to access justice. We are working with partners to
elevate family law reforms that remove barriers to justice. We
know that we would not be where we are today without you, all
our community partners, and the survivors we are happy to
serve. Because of your courage and shared experiences who
have walked this difficult path, we have all the necessary tools to
co-create a future that is safe and just for all survivors.
 
“We are the ones we have been waiting for.” Alice Walker
 
Onward,
Deborah
 
PS: If you haven't had a chance yet, I would love to chat with
you about FVAP's exciting programs and goals for the future. If
you're interested, just click on this link to view my calendar and
pick a time that works best for you. I look forward to chatting
soon!
 

 

https://calendly.com/deborahsonfvap/deborah-son-1-1-meet-and-greet


SAVE THE DATE

FVAP's 2024 Battle of the Bands event will take

place Thursday, September 26, 2024 at The Chapel

in San Francisco

Join us for a fun evening as we raise money and

Band Together to End Domestic Violence 

 

 

Thank you for supporting survivors!
 
We are happy to share that in December, our Filling Gaps campaign surpassed our
goal and raised $28,710! Thank you to all who shared our e-mails and social media
posts and of course to those who gave! Your generosity will help us continue to fill gaps
in helping survivors and their children access justice and safety.
 

 



 

We are seeking to fill two new positions! In an effort to engage survivors of domestic
violence and other stakeholders throughout the state of Washington to better
understand the landscape of experiences of those who navigate the Washington
appellate legal system, FVAP seeks proposals from vendors:
 
1) The Research Consultant (Remote) will conduct a study and analyze the qualitative
data to build and develop a report that articulates the findings.
 
2) The EAAC Workgroup Liaison Consultant (Remote) will act as a consulting partner
and subject matter expert in court research and court-based program evaluation.
 
Proposals are due Monday, February 19, 2024. Please see the linked RFPs for further
details about the project and proposal guidelines. We hope you will help share these
exciting opportunities with your networks! 
 

 

 

Donate to FVAP today!
 

Your gift enables us to continue the fight to end domestic violence.

 

https://fvaplaw.org/2024/02/01/request-for-proposals-washington-research-consultant/
https://fvaplaw.org/2024/02/01/request-for-proposals-washington-eaac-workgroup-liaison-consultant/
https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_379d1309-0099-11e5-bba1-0ad83c6949df&WidgetId=705536&BloomerangCookieId=96039a1d-64f8-44ae-9ca2-d3fa1c0d0be6
https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_379d1309-0099-11e5-bba1-0ad83c6949df&WidgetId=705536&BloomerangCookieId=96039a1d-64f8-44ae-9ca2-d3fa1c0d0be6
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